
From: Bertil Fox [foxhawaN2010@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 07, 2012 9:18 PM
To: HSGtestimony
Cc: Rep. Rida Cabanilla LATE TESUMONY
Subject: Testimony in Support of HB1 734

I support HB1734 to establish a safe haven program to provide overnight shelters for homeless persons on state-
owned surplus or open or vacant locations.

Daivd Simms
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